
From: Sandlin, Justin Justin.Sandlin@dot.state.fl.us

Subject: RE: 8436 SW SR-47 Lake City

Date: February 15, 2024 at 11:36 AM

To: Brody Pack nfpermitting@icloud.com

Brody,
 
I spoke with our Construction Office concerning this property and they are going to place
fresh millings on the existing driveway at this location, the mitered end sections are
acceptable and no additional improvements will be required.  You are good to go!
 
 
Justin Sandlin  
FDOT Permits

Office 386-961-7229                                                                           
 
 
 

From: Brody Pack <nfpermitting@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 6:40 AM
To: Sandlin, Justin <Justin.Sandlin@dot.state.fl.us>
Subject: Fwd: 8436 SW SR-47 Lake City
 

EXTERNAL SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments.

 
Good Morning Justin
 
Did you get a chance to review this?
 
Thanks,
 
Brody

Begin forwarded message:
 
From: Brody Pack <nfpermitting@icloud.com>
Subject: 8436 SW SR-47 Lake City
Date: February 9, 2024 at 2:08:08 PM EST
To: Justin Sandlin <justin.sandlin@dot.state.fl.us>
 
Justin,

Good afternoon.  This property is along the new resurfacing of FL-47. It
is a replacement home that is using the already existing driveway. In the
past when I have seen resurfacing projects I have seen the state do
aprons for the existing driveways. Is that being done as part of this
project?  It currently doesn't have one but has a culvert (see photos and
site plan below).  Let me know if what they have works.
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